
Construction Update: April 10

This week, crews successfully started all of the equipment associated with the lift
station site. This equipment is now in service and functioning.

Next week, the contractor will begin to replace the required curb around the lift station
site, weather permitting. Starting Tuesday, the contractor will be closing the
intersection of La Fox River Drive and Route 31 to complete the concrete work in the
intersection. Motorists should follow the detour, which will utilize Division Street to
access Route 31 and La Fox River Drive.

The contractor will also begin restoration work in the next few weeks. This works will
focus on the remaining turf areas that have been disturbed during construction as well
as the field at the intersection of Algonquin Road and Harrison Street.

Lastly, the contractor will complete the remaining paving work once the asphalt plants
reopen for the year, traditionally this occurs at the end of April.
 

Detours and Closures
The intersection of La Fox River Drive and Route 31/Main Street will be closed
starting Tuesday, April 13.

Please refer to the map below for detour information. Thank you again for your
continued cooperation and patience.



Visit Our Project Website

If you have questions or concerns contact Dan Gillespie
at (847) 346-2538 or via email d.gillespie@trotter-inc.com.

http://oldtownalgonquin.org/stage-3-south-harrison-street.html

